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Dear Dr. Lin,

You must have received an official acceptance letter from the WDSI 2025 conference program chair on
the acceptance of your paper entitled “Impact of Mission Statements on Innovation: Mediated by
Ownership” to be presented on the WDSI 2025 conference. As WDSI’s Greater China Regional Contact, |
am extending my congratulations to you, and my invitation for you to attend the WDSI 2025 conference
to be held April 8 — April 11, 2025, in Honolulu, Hawaii.

If there is anything that you need my help, please do not hesitate to call me or email me at:
(818) 677-6050 (Office)

(818) 357-3877 (Cell)
Jeff.zhang@csun.edu

Thank you, and | look forward to seeing you in Honolulu next April!

Sincerely,

Yie “Jeff” Zhang
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